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 The New Year is a good time to review your contact information for school.  Please 
update your information and send the new contacts to school when we return. 
 

 When we return from the holiday break, we will also review all of our drills.  Please 
know that CCCS does run emergency drills for all kinds of scenarios. 

 

 There is a general parent meeting on the 17th of this month. Please put the date on your 
calendars. 
 

 The 15th is a school holiday to commemorate the life of Martin Luther King, Jr.  Perhaps, 
you can do an act of service as a family in his memory. 
 

 Principal’s Testing occurs this month on the 23rd, 24th, and 25th of January. Day # 1 is:  
Reading and Social Studies. Day #2 is: Mathematics, and Day #3 is:  Language and 
Science.  Quarter Two comes to an end on the 26th of this month. 
 

 The Pride Dress Down Day will be held on the 26th of January.  The cost is $1.00.  Thank 
you for your support of this program. 
 

 Thank you to all who supported our Fund Raisers during the month of December. Good 
fun was had by all! Thank you to all who were able to help with Basket Bingo and 
Penguin Patch.  
 

 Reports Cards will be issued on February 2nd.  Please check PowerSchool for information 
on your child/ren’s progress. 
 

 Our CCCS Weather Code is: #121 on KYW.  Be sure to listen for School Closures and late 
openings.  We also notify on FOX, CBS and NBC. 

 

 Happy and Healthy New Year to all of our CCCS families!!! 


